KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

January 9, 2015

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to send greetings to everyone attending the Schechter School of Long Island's Annual Gala. Since its founding, the Schechter School has been committed to educating its students, encouraging them to think critically, and creating tomorrow's world citizens. I would also to congratulate today's honorees: Susan and Kourosh Adhami, "Coach" Alan Brent, Jodie and Mathew Fineman and Jill and Randy Kiewe.

I am grateful for these individuals for their service to the Schechter community, and I hope that their vision has encouraged others to follow in their footsteps in strengthening Schechter, reinforcing its values and improving its community through their tireless work.

I send my congratulations to all of tonight's honorees and my best wishes for many more years of continued success.

Kirten Killibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand

United States Senator